BOB WRIGHT
CENTRAL ZONE STATE VICE PRESIDENT

Bob joined Heath #3723 in 1982.  He has held all chairs at the Aerie and was secretary for 16 years.  He has held all District and Zone chairs.

He joined the Eagles to play softball and was able to reconnect with high school friends after being away from Ohio for 15 years.  His team had a good couple of years as Ohio State Eagle Champs.

He now enjoys traveling to all Aeries, meeting new people, and finding out what they do for our charities so he can take it back home and try it out.
